CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04541-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:40 AM

To: ‘Dominique Dekindt'

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase - STOP!

Good morning Ms. Dekindt,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Dominique Dekindt [mailto:dom@dekindt.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:04 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increase - STOP!

Dominique Dekindt
7600 SW 150 Terrace

Palmetto Bay, FL 33158

docket number 160021-E1

FPL's rate increase is a disgrace to elderly people and folks whose income is below poverty level.

I always regarded FPL as an ethical company, | see now that | was wrong.

Their rate increase is solely to serve themselves to large profits and distribution of wealth between themselves.
Please stop this increase and the monopoly of energy in Florida.

Dominique Dekindt


FPSC Commission Clerk
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